
‭San Diego Youth Aztecs Football & Cheer‬

‭Dear Community Partner,‬

‭We are reaching out to seek your support for our 2025 football and cheer season at San‬
‭Diego Youth Aztecs Football & Cheer (SDYAFC) in San Diego, CA.‬

‭The San Diego Youth Aztecs Football & Cheer (SDYAFC) is a volunteer-driven, tax-exempt‬
‭nonprofit organization (Federal Tax ID #20-0914450) dedicated to empowering young‬
‭athletes in the South Bay area of San Diego. Our mission is to provide student-athletes with‬
‭the opportunity to reach their full potential by fostering mental and physical resilience‬
‭through structured football and cheer programs. Through fair competition, our athletes‬
‭develop discipline, teamwork, perseverance, and leadership skills. These opportunities‬
‭are made possible through volunteer efforts, fundraising initiatives, and generous‬
‭community support.‬

‭The SDYAFC program is an integral part of our community, promoting physical activity,‬
‭healthy lifestyles, and strong values such as teamwork, dedication, and sportsmanship.‬
‭Youth athletic programs have a well-documented history of engaging at-risk youth in‬
‭constructive activities, reducing exposure to negative influences, and fostering personal‬
‭growth. Our goal is to create a supportive environment where young athletes can develop‬
‭not only their athletic skills but also their character and confidence.‬

‭We would greatly appreciate your consideration of a donation to support our organization.‬
‭Your contribution will directly benefit our athletes by providing essential resources such as‬
‭equipment, uniforms, and training facilities. In recognition of your generosity, we will‬
‭proudly feature your support in our annual program and on our official website.‬

‭If you are willing to assist us with a donation, we sincerely thank you for your generosity‬
‭and commitment to youth development. Should you have any questions or need further‬
‭information, please feel free to contact us at (619) 348-5959 or email us at‬
‭sdyouthaztecs@gmail.com.‬

‭Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to your support in making a‬
‭lasting impact on our young athletes.‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭San Diego Youth Aztecs Football & Cheer‬

‭601 E. Palomar St., PMB 304⇹Chula Vista, CA 91911⇹(619)348-5959⇹www.sdaztecs.org‬


